
AWARD 
 Sienna, for supporting me with 

my spelling.  
From Ronan 

 Tobin, for rescuing someone 
else’s property from the cold 
playground. 
From Miss Tolmie 

 Veronica, for lending me your 
mile-a-day shoes.  
From Sienna 
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D R O P   S P O T  

It has been another amazing week, starting with snow 
on Monday! On Wednesday we had our termly Inter 
House Competition. The children enjoyed a carousel of 
4 activities, to decide which house would win the 
Sports Cup. On Thursday Year 1 & 2 treated us to 
their Dinosaur documentaries at our very own film 
premiere. Today we had our special House Assembly 
in which we also celebrated 100% attendance. You 
will find an attendance certificate in your child’s 
bookbag. This week Reception have been learning all 
about the seasons and what perfect weather we have 
had to be learning about winter! In phonics, the class 
have been learning about capital letters and how they 
are written. On Friday the children had lots of fun 
reading 'The Runaway Chapatti', they talked about 
how the story was similar and different to 'The 
gingerbread man' and spent the morning making 
yummy chapattis with Mrs Emmett! Year 1 practised 
joining nouns and independent clauses using the word 
‘and’, describing the perilous journey of Father 
Christmas in his quest to get a present to Harvey 
Slumpfenburger. They all took part in a friendly maths 
quiz to see how much they learnt. They wrapped up 
their RE topic on gifts by suggesting what they would 
give someone like Jesus if they were born today. Year 
2 finished their Information texts. They spent time on 
the laptops typing them like real writers do and made 
labelled pictures to illustrate them. They are putting 
them together into their own big Dinosaur 
enclyclopedia. KS1 had a fantastic afternoon tasting 
different dips and dippers to get ready to make their 
own for our Christmas party on Monday. They 
enjoyed trying new foods and finding out what 
countries they come from. KS1 completed their 
Discovering Dinosaurs topic by reflecting on what they 
have learnt and answering the question "What should 
we do with discoveries". They were able to suggest 
that we had the responsibility to share these 
discoveries and sustain them for others. They also had 
a fantastic time at their movie premiere and loved 
sharing their documentaries with their families. I hope 
to update our website in the Christmas holiday, with 
events from the last few weeks. Do have a look!   
Have a wonderful weekend!  

CELEBRATIONS 

 
Food Tasting 

 
Snow! 

 
Boccia 

 
Chapatti making 

www.dropmore infant .eschools .co .uk  
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01753 -  644403 

 
• 14th: Evelyn 
• 26th: Ryan 
• 28th: Puran  

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 Monday 19th: Christmas Party – MUFTI 

 Tuesday 20th: School closes @ 1pm 

 Wednesday 4th January: school re-opens!! 

HOUSE CUPS 
SPORTS CUP: 

 

HOUSE POINTS CUP: 

 

LUNCH CUP: 

 
MILE-A-DAY CUP: 

 
WALK TO SCHOOL CUP: 
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